
Headteacher: Mrs Lizzie Christopher

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Term 5  of Year 4. We hope you had an enjoyable Easter break and are fully recharged, ready for
a new term.

Our new topic for the next two terms is ’From Stone to Iron’- this will develop children’s knowledge of how
civilisation evolved from the Stone Age to the Iron Age and the time periods related to this. We will also be
exploring fossilisation, rocks and soils as well and other scientific concepts such as forces and magnetism. We
are also looking forward to embedding lots of creative and artistic opportunities into this topic too.

Clothing for the weather
Although we are moving towards Summer, the weather can be rather unpredictable. Therefore, please ensure
your child has a weatherproof coat so that we can go outside (even if it is lightly raining). It is really important
for us to be able to take the children outside during break times and lunchtimes as we need to allow the
classrooms to ventilate. Our PE this term will be outdoors (weather-permitting) so joggers, tracksuits and/or
sweatshirts/hoodies are recommended to allow children to add or remove layers as they so wish.

Homework
You will receive a knowledge organiser for our topic ‘From Stone to Iron’. It is really important that the children
are learning the specified sections of these as we go through the term as it greatly supports their work in class.
Your child will also receive a list of spelling words to learn throughout the term and we will continue to send
home a times tables grid each week. In addition to these, children in Year 4 should be reading at home for at
least 10-15 minutes and for a minimum of five times per week. Year 4 children should also be using Times
Tables Rock Stars for at least 10 minutes per day (minimum of five times per week) to support their learning
and quick recall of the multiplication tables facts. This term, the children will take part in monthly multiplication
assessments in preparation for the Time Tables test set by the government in June.

Seesaw
Over the last term, the children have enjoyed selecting pieces of work to share and are using the app with
growing independence. We really appreciate the kind comments that are being added to the posts. It’s lovely to
know that you are enjoying sharing in your child’s learning. If you are having any difficulties in using the app,
please let us know so that we can offer any help and support that we can.

As always, if you have any concerns regarding your child or their learning please come and see us at the end
of the day or contact the office so that we can then get back to you as soon as we can.

Kind regards,
The Year 4 Team


